A voice for working families in Camden, Gloucester, Salem and Cumberland Counties

123rd Annual Peter J. McGuire

1894



2017

Labor Day Observance

TO:

AFL-CIO Officers and Delegates

Local Union Officers and Stewards

Honored Guests

FROM:

Bob Schiavinato, President

Leon Jones, Secretary-Treasurer

Please join **Congressman Donald Norcross** and **Senate President Steve Sweeney** and Gubernatorial Candidate **Ambassador Phil Murphy** for the 123rd Annual Peter J. McGuire Labor Day celebration.

The event will be held on **Friday, September 1st** at **9:00 AM** in the **Collingswood Grand Ballroom/Scottish Rite Auditorium**, located on the White Horse Pike in Collingswood. Immediately following the ceremony, we will proceed to Arlington Cemetery in Pennsauken where a brief wreathlaying ceremony at the Peter J. McGuire Memorial will take place.

The Peter J. McGuire scholarships will be presented to students associated with a union who are attending Rutgers University, Rowan University, Camden County College or Rowan College of Gloucester. In addition, the 22nd Annual George E. Norcross, Jr. Humanitarian Award for community service will be awarded John Robinson, Northeast Regional Carpenters Council Representative Local 255.

We encourage everyone to bring their fellow officers, union members, families and friends to commemorate the origins of Labor Day and celebrate the organized labor movement in America. Please contact our office as soon as possible at 609.314.6489 to confirm your attendance to ensure that we make the appropriate arrangements.

